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Police Department:    
 

 

Hot Cars Kill Kids   

Every nine days, vehicular heatstroke kills a 
child in the United States. Every nine days, a 
parent loses a child to a preventable 
death. Since 1998, there have been 725 deaths, 
25 already this year! It's time to stop vehicular 
heatstroke from killing our children. The time to 
take action is now!  

On July 31, NHTSA will tweet every 15 minutes for 24 hours to raise awareness about the 
dangers of heatstroke. Join us in this life-saving conversation with tweets and retweets of your 
own. Take this message to your friends, families, and followers, and tell them to share it, too. 

Who: NHTSA and YOU!  

What: #HeatstrokeKills Tweetup  

When: Monday, July 31, 2017  

Where: www.twitter.com/NHTSAgov  

How: Follow the conversation using the hashtag #HeatstrokeKills. Feel free to mention 
@NHTSAgov in any of your tweets and we will get back to as many questions and comments as 
we can! Remember to include #HeatstrokeKills in your comments so others can follow along 
with the conversation, too.  

Invite your friends and followers to join us and spread this important message.  

Spread the message. Make a difference. Take action. Save a life 
 

You may have seen a lot of activity in the past few months on Chapek Parkway and by Northern 
Stamping Inc.  That is because they were putting in a new press as well as adding on to their 
facility.  The press being delivered was a sight to see.  A special permit was issued for the load which 
weighed about 500,000 pounds.  There were a total of four trucks that delivered the press with a 
CHPD escort for each one in and out of the Village (IR 77 to Chapek Parkway).  Below are a few 
photos of the press being delivered as well as some stats provided by Northern Stamping Inc. 

 
A few stats: 

 The press has the capacity of 15000 metric tons. 

 It weighs over 1 million pounds. 

 It sits on a concrete pad 5’ thick, 10’ below ground. 

 NSI has invested approximately $9.5m in the press and accessories 

 NSI has invested another $2.5m adding on almost 10,000 sq. ft. to the facility to 
accommodate the press and the increase production 

 We are projecting 20-25 new jobs due to new and increased business from this press 
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Dispatch:   

Village Pest Control Program 
Pest control services are available to our residents free for the inside and outside of your 
home.  However, this service does not cover termites and bed bugs.  If you are having a 
pest problem, please contact Rich or Jeremy Kozlovich at Pest Management, Inc., at (216) 
661-3553, 1-800-794-2035, or Rich’s cell phone at (440) 343-1316.  If Rich or Jeremy are 
not available, please leave a message with your name, address, phone number and brief 
message.  All questions will be answered promptly. 
 

 

Just a reminder to all of our residents, if you are going on 
vacation you can call dispatch at 883-6800 to put a special 
attention on your home.  We are going to ask you when 
you will be leaving and when you will be coming home, if 
you have stopped your mail and paper, if you are going to 
leave any lights on in your home, if anyone will be stopping 
at your home during your absence and an emergency 
telephone number in case there is a problem. Dispatch will 
then forward that information to the Police Officers so they 
can check your residence thoughout the day and night. 

 
 

Village Hall:   

General Election 
Exercise your right to vote in the upcoming General Election on Tuesday, November 7, 2017.  In 
addition to county wide issues, our Mayor, Clerk and Village Council Members are all up for re-
election.  Do your part as a citizen and vote.  The polls will be open at the Village Hall from 6:30 
a.m. until 7:30 p.m. on November 7. 

 
If you are a new resident and haven’t yet changed your address with the Board of Elections, forms 
are available at the Village Hall during normal business hours.  In addition, we also have “Vote by 
Mail Ballot Applications.”    

 
Voter Identification Requirements: 
Voters must bring identification to the polls in order to verify identity.  Identification may include: 

 

 A current and valid photo identification card (e.g., driver's license or state ID)  

 A military identification  

 A copy of a current utility bill, bank statement, government check, paycheck, or other 
government document that shows the voter’s name and current address.  

 
Note:  You cannot use as proof of identification a notice that the board of elections mailed to you.  
Voters who do not provide one of these documents will still be able to vote by provisional ballot.   

 
If you have any additional questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the Board of Elections at (216) 
443-VOTE (8683). 
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